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Shout Out to 2nd Grade 

Contact: bradley@brandon-academy.com

The artists of Brandon Academy have 
participated in TWO school-wide 
activities this month. Our Dot mural is 
located in the hallway of the 
Technology Center, and is a beautiful 
collaboration of color and creativity. 
Our pinwheels were planted on 
Wednesday, September 21st to 
honor and celebrate world peace.

Our PK3 artists are working their way 
through an Alphabet Book, while JK 
learned about community helpers 
and made a Labor Day work belt!

The Visual Arts class (8th-10th), has 
just finished their first project. In order 
to encourage students to think about 
why they create art rather than 
mimicking an artist’s work or style, 
each student had to select a big idea. 
From their chosen idea, they then 
created a 2D drawing project to 
address a key concept or question 
surrounding their idea. These ideas 
will continue to drive their artwork 
throughout the semester.

As mentioned in last month’s 
letter, 2nd Grade is studying 
cityscapes. They did a fantastic 
job on their geometric castles 
inspired by artist Paul Klee, and 
are now working together to 
paint a large-scale city mural. 
Following the completion of 
their mural, students will work on 
landscapes and outdoor scenes.

4th Grade will be studying still-life art throughout the year. They are 
learning how to show 3D objects on a 2D surface using value (shading), 
proportion, and overlapping. They began their value studies with pears and 
have now transitioned into a large fall-themed still life. In their pear studies, 
they had to draw one realistic, one black & white, one contour (outline), and 
one using a color scheme (an organized group of colors) of their choice.

4th Grade+Fruity Fun 

Lastly, our Yearbook class continues 
to capture a day in the life at Brandon 
Academy as they further grow their 
photography skills.

mailto:bradley@brandon-academy.com
mailto:bradley@brandon-academy.com

